
 

Visit to Shildon Railway for N2 

Children 

 

We have a limited number of places 

left. Please note: 

1. Children must be accompanied 

by a parent/carer on this trip.  

2. Places are limited so they will be 

allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

29th June 2018 

Governor’s Report 
 

The governors have done their 

annual report for the previous 

school year (2016-17). If 

anybody would like to read it 

please ask in the office. A 

meeting of parents and 

governors, about this report 

will be held on 10th July, subject 

to the parents of 15 parents 

requesting it. 

 

Dates 

Friday 20th July – last 

day of school year 

Tuesday 4th 

September- nursery 

reopens for current N1 

children 

 

 
Donations of 

uniform. 

 

If you have any 

jumpers/cardigans 

that do not have the 

stitched name on, 

and your child is 

leaving, we will gladly 

accept them for our 

spare clothes 

cupboard. Likewise, if 

you have any socks or 

underwear that your 

child has grown out 

of, we are always in 

need of these. Any 

purple nursery coats 

(without the stitched 

name) would also be 

gratefully received.  

 

 

 
 

 Hall Hill Farm Trip for N2 children 

We still have places left for 

parent/carer helpers. If you would like 

to come with us, please return your 

letter by Monday.  

Children do not need to wear uniform 

for the trip. The farm will be dry so 

trainers/comfortable shoes will be 

best. If the weather is sunny please 

make sure you have applied plenty of 

sun cream to your child, and ensure 

their shoulders are covered (no 

sleeveless tops). They will need to 

bring a drink with their packed lunch – 

not fizzy. Yoghurts are best avoided as 

they can be messy to eat without a 

table. 

You do not need to send spare clothes 

as we will be bringing some.  

 

 

 

Leaver’s Celebration Ceremony 

On Tuesday 17th July we are 

holding a celebration evening 

for those children and their 

parents who are leaving us at 

the end of term (N2 children). 

Children and their parents will 

be invited to come from 3:45 

onwards and light refreshments 

will be served. At 4:15 we will 

have a little ceremony to 

present the children with their 

files. 

The event will take place 

outside so in the event of bad 

weather, the reserve date is 

Thursday 19th July. 

If you and your child are not 

able to attend, please don’t 

worry; the children will be given 

their files the next day at 

nursery. 
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